TRAILER LIFE RV PARKS & CAMPGROUNDS DIRECTORY

April 24, 2012

Dear NORMANDY FARMS FAMILY CAMPGROUND INC.

On behalf of the Trailer Life Directory, I want to extend our congratulations to you on your achievement as one of the top-rated Parks for 2012. Of the more than 12,000 parks in the network, your park placed in the top 300.

Achievement of this honor is a significant accomplishment and deserves recognition. It takes a special commitment by the management of a park to consistently maintain high standards in all areas of their operation. Attainment of a high rating in each of the three categories of the Trailer Life Rating System takes ongoing hard work and dedication, and it is an honor for Trailer Life to recognize your park as one among the Best of the Best!

We commend you on your achievement, your commitment to excellence and your contribution to the RV Industry. Please except our most sincere wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Ann Emerson Associate Publisher

